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July  2023           NEWS ITEM     
 
Dear Secretaries and strategy group members, 
 
Your officers have been working on the following 
scheme for some time now.  
 
The aim is to give individual fanciers a connection 
to the FFF by listing themselves as breeders of the 
Fife Canary while supporting the publication of our 
magazine.  
 
 
 



 
 

				THE	FIFE	FANCY	FEDERATION	
					“Introduce	the	Fife	Canary	Breeders	Listing”	
	
This	will	be	a	list	of	Breeders	of	the	Fife	Fancy	Canary	along	
with	their	contact	email	address	(or	telephone	if	no	email),	
which	is	designed	to	enable	new	fanciers	to	have	the	
opportunity	of	contacting	breeders	in	their	area	for	new	
stock	or	advice.	By	being	listed	you	make	yourself	available	
for	contact	aiding	the	relocation	of	your	surplus	breeding	
stock	while	at	the	same	time	giving	advice	where	requested.	
	
Breeders	will	be	listed	in	their	county	of	residence	making	it	
easy	for	a	new	comer	to	the	fancy	to	have	contact	with	
current	local	breeders.	This	is	open	to	all	breeders	and	can	
include	Champion	or	Novice	fanciers	who	wish	to	support	
the	FFF	with	this	initiative.	The	listing	will	only	be	published	
within	the	FFF	magazine	and	will	require	an	annual	
payment.		
	
For	the	next	FFF	Magazine	to	be	published	early	2024	the	
cost	of	a	listing	would	be	£	15	(including	partnerships).		
	
For	those	who	register	prior	to	1st	January	2024	they	will	be	
posted	a	FREE	copy	of	the	magazine.	(one	copy	per	
partnership)	The	magazine	will	also	be	available	for	the	cost	
of	£13	plus	£2	P&P	for	unlisted	breeders	or	additional	copies	
	
The	2023/24	FFF	magazine	will	have	features	on	leading	
fanciers	as	well	as	an	update	on	the	winners	at	the	2022	FFF	
shows	along	with	full	results	and	pictures	from	the	2023	FFF	
shows	which	will	include	full	class	winners	listing	from	this	
years	FFF	show	hosted	by	Merseyside	B	&	FFCC.		
	



Your	listing	can	be	confirmed	when	ordering	your	2024	
rings.		Further	details	to	follow	soon.	
 
 
Please spread the word on this as we feel it can 
benefit the FFF, the individual breeder and the 
fancy as a whole. 
 
Many Thanks 
 
Michael Gorin Jnr & Steve Dominey 
 
 
	


